Thank you to everyone who has activated their Edsby account. Please know that
the interview schedule will close early Monday morning. Once the interview
schedule closes, families will not be able to book appointments with teachers.
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Important Dates to Remember:

Nov 20" — Interview Schedule Closes
Nov 22"d — Progress Reports go home
Nov 23" / 24 — Interviews, based on Edsby schedule.




Reporting on Achievement of Curriculum Expectations: Elementary

and Secondary

E .".""“_'..‘: PROGRESS REE R ARDS GRADES

For Grades 1 to 8, in the fall, teachers will use the Elementary Progress Report Card (Grades 110 6
or Grades 7 and 8) to inform parents of the progress students are making towards achievement
of the curriculum expectations for each subject/strand. Teachers will check one of the following to
indicate progress

v Progressing With Difficulty

v Progressing Well

7 Progressing Very Well

This week several Richmond Rose staff é S Raa RN
attended the YRDSB Quest conference.

Student Voice at Quest...boundless

.. . . potential in students, making students
This is a great professional learning _ SRR
feel connected in class. #QUESTyrdsb

opportunity for our staff and our board. SreidB500 @sondhi benu

The focus for the conference was on
Wellbeing. Teachers left the conference
with valuable lessons to share with
colleagues and strategies they
can implement to transform their
practice right away.
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Earlier this week, the students participated in a presentation, The Great Lakes Program. Students
learned how they could become active in helping keep our Great Lakes safe from pollution and invasive
species. Students enjoyed handling the artifacts and learning about the different species living in the
Great Lakes.

We hope that parents who attended the Triple P Parenting Presentation on
Thursday night enjoyed the presentation and gained a better understanding
on how to raise confident, competent and more resilient children.

Thank you to our
School Council for
organizing this great
event for families.




The Richmond Rose School Council will be conducting an optional survey to evaluate the current

level of satisfaction with the school’s optional Kid’s Kitchen Hot Lunch Program. Feedback from

this survey will assist Council in possibly improving the hot lunch program. Families will have an

opportunity to complete the survey before the parent & teacher interviews taking place on the
23/ 24 of November.

School Council members will be available during the evening of the 23" to answer any questions
about the survey, as well as, about some of the upcoming events this year.

Tentatively Planned

Movie Night
Family Skate Night
New Adventures in Learning 2.0, in conjunction with the wellbeing team and RR staff.

Families are reminded to slow down while using the kiss n’ ride, especially when
approaching the crosswalks. We want to ensure all students and staff feel safe
when walking from the parking lot to the school, as well as, the staff who are
supporting everyone across the crosswalk.

Check out the google calendar on our website for more information.....

= Nov 22" Progress Reports go home

= Nov 23" & 24" Family & Teacher Interviews — families to use Edsby to schedule interviews
= Nov 24" PA DAY — NO SCHOOL

= Nov 27" Donation Drive Ends

= Nov 27" Scholastic Book Fair

= Dec 14" School Council Movie Night







